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News
American Bankruptcy Institute Names John T. Farnum Co-Chair of
Secured Credit Committee

March 5, 2018
 

Linowes and Blocher LLP is pleased to announce that John T. Farnum, a partner in the Firm’s Commercial Litigation and
Bankruptcy Groups, has been selected as Co-Chair of the American Bankruptcy Institute’s Secured Credit Committee.
The American Bankruptcy Institute is the nation’s largest association of bankruptcy professionals, made up of over
12,000 members in multi-disciplinary roles, including attorneys, auctioneers, bankers, judges, lenders, professors,
turnaround specialists, accountants and others. John advises stakeholders in all aspects of financially troubled
situations, including bankruptcy proceedings, debt restructurings, receiverships and out-of-court workouts. His work
also includes a diverse litigation practice with an emphasis on business, construction, real estate, commercial landlord-
tenant and financial services disputes. John may be reached at 301-961-5275 or jfarnum@linowes-law.com.


